
Become a Signal for Help
Responder and learn to

support someone
experiencing abuse
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Learn to recognize the
Signal for Help.

Watch the video 

Want to make a
difference? 
Sign up here

Listen to Fallon Farinacci
to learn more about the

crisis of Missing and
Murdered Indigenous

Women

Donate to help women,
girls, and gender-diverse

people thrive today 

Bring the Signal for Help
to work and make your

workplace a safer place 
for people experiencing 

abuse  

Remember the victims of
the École Polytechnique

massacre 

Does this sound right 
to you?

Watch The Walrus Talks
Gender-Based Violence

to create a culture of
support for survivors

Watch Bridget’s Story to
learn how the Canadian
Women’s Foundation’s

generous donors support
survivors of violence 

Know the facts about
gender-based violence 

in Canada 

 16 Days of Activism Against Gender-Based Violence 

Follow the Canadian
Women’s Foundation 

and share #16Days posts

Take the free and 
flexible Signal for Help

Responder Online 
Mini Course  

By taking one action every day, you can help prevent and eliminate gender-based violence in Canada.

Subscribe to the Signal for
Help podcast and hear

Eternity Martis talk about
the way race factors into
intimate partner violence

Learn how gender-based
violence can affect

 mental health  

Learn about gendered
digital hate, harassment,

and violence 

https://www.facebook.com/CanadianWomensFoundation/
https://www.instagram.com/canadianwomensfoundation/
https://www.tiktok.com/@cdnwomenfdn?lang=en
https://www.linkedin.com/company/the-canadian-women's-foundation/
https://twitter.com/cdnwomenfdn
https://signalresponder.ca/
https://signalresponder.ca/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=AFLZEQFIm7k
https://canadianwomen.org/the-facts/gender-based-violence/
https://secure.canadianwomen.org/site/SSurvey;jsessionid=00000000.app20017a?NONCE_TOKEN=1FDE509947B70834FF3A97FA715CB2BE&ACTION_REQUIRED=URI_ACTION_USER_REQUESTS&SURVEY_ID=2142&s_src=16DaysCal2024
https://canadianwomen.org/blog/digital-creator-fallon-farinacci/
https://canadianwomen.donorsupport.co/page/GenSM?_lang=en&utm_source=calendar&utm_medium=CorporateSocial&utm_campaign=16Days2024
https://canadianwomen.org/signal-for-help-work/
https://canadianwomen.org/signal-for-help-work/
https://canadianwomen.org/signal-for-help-work/
https://canadianwomen.org/signal-for-help-work/
https://canadianwomen.org/signal-for-help-work/
https://canadianwomen.org/signal-for-help-work/
https://canadianwomen.org/signal-for-help-work/
https://canadianwomen.org/signal-for-help-work/
https://canadianwomen.org/signal-for-help-work/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=aNbd2T47C90
https://bit.ly/awarepod
https://bit.ly/awarepod
https://bit.ly/awarepod
https://bit.ly/awarepod
https://bit.ly/awarepod
https://thewalrus.ca/the-walrus-talks-gender-based-violence/
https://thewalrus.ca/the-walrus-talks-gender-based-violence/
https://youtu.be/Ka4Dj3AncmI?si=8hu2oiv9QgLxGNtb
https://canadianwomen.org/the-facts/gender-based-violence/
https://linktr.ee/cdnwomenfdnsocials
https://canadianwomen.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/10/16Days-Kit_Trousse-12Jours.zip
https://canadianwomen.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/10/16Days-Kit_Trousse-12Jours.zip
https://canadianwomen.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/10/16Days-Kit_Trousse-12Jours.zip
https://learn.canadianwomen.org/pages/signal-for-help
https://learn.canadianwomen.org/pages/signal-for-help
https://learn.canadianwomen.org/pages/signal-for-help
https://learn.canadianwomen.org/pages/signal-for-help
https://canadianwomen.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/10/16Days-Kit_Trousse-12Jours.zip
https://canadianwomen.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/10/16Days-Kit_Trousse-12Jours.zip
https://canadianwomen.org/blog/eternity-listen-without-judgement/
https://canadianwomen.org/blog/eternity-listen-without-judgement/
https://canadianwomen.org/blog/gender-based-violence-impacts-mental-health/
https://canadianwomen.org/the-facts/online-hate-and-cyberviolence/
https://canadianwomen.org/the-facts/online-hate-and-cyberviolence/
https://canadianwomen.org/the-facts/online-hate-and-cyberviolence/
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